
 

                                                                                         
 
 

Harvest Festival Service 
 

        20 September 2018 
 

Dear Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Parents, 
 
I am pleased to be able to tell you that this year we will be holding our Harvest Festival at                         
St Matthews Church, Church Road, Ashford TW15 2NY on Tuesday 2 October at 9.30am. 
 
All children should come to school at the normal time.  After registration the children will walk from 
school to the church.  
 
Parents and grandparents are invited to join us at church for this celebration.  Please bear in mind 
that seating inside the church will be limited.  The service is scheduled to last approximately 1 hr 
minutes. 
 
If there are any parents or carers who are free to accompany us on the walk to the church then 
please complete the slip below and return to the school office asap. 
 
Please don’t forget to bring your food contributions for MANNA into school.  See ACE’s 
Highlights for details 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr R Austin 

Head of School 

 
 
I will be able to walk to and from the Church for the Harvest Festival Service. 
 
Childs Name ……………………………………….   Class………………………………………………… 
  
 

Parent/Carer Name………………………………… Signature……………………………………………. 


